
From: Ryan Howser <RyanHowser@elpasoco.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 11:23 AM 

To: Brynhildr Halsten 

Subject: RE: Adjacent Owner No(fica(on/Mailings 

 

Yes, we are officially rolling out the policy as of now, so if you are in process of preparing an 

initial submittal, let me know and I can remove the neighbor notice document so you can 

submit. 

 

From: Brynhildr Halsten <BrynhildrHalsten@GallowayUS.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 10:49 AM 

To: Ryan Howser <RyanHowser@elpasoco.com> 

Subject: Adjacent Owner Notification/Mailings 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

 

 
Hello Ryan,  
 
Left you a voicemail.  When does the County plan to begin managing the adjacent owner notification 
process/mailings? Megahn had mentioned November 1st at HBA Land Use last week.  Hoping to confirm.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

  

Brynhildr Halsten   PLA, ASLA  (she/her) 
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